
SECRETARY OF STATE
STATE OF LOUISIANA

NANCY LANDRY
SECRETARY OF STATE

P.O. BOX 94125
BATON ROUGE, LA 70804-9125

225.922.2880

The Department of State intends to adopt administrative rules regarding the procurement and use
of voting systems in Louisiana. The submitted Notice of Intent can be found on the Secretary of
State’s website here.

Additionally, the published Notice of Intent can be found in the November 2024 edition of the
Louisiana Register on their website here.

A hearing on the proposed Rule will be held on January 3, 2025 at 10 a.m. at the Division of
Administrative Law, located at 1020 Florida Street, Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70802. Interested
persons are invited to attend and present data, views, comments, or arguments, orally or in
writing. Additionally, interested persons may submit written comments, data, opinions, and
arguments regarding the proposed Rule via U.S. Mail, hand-delivery, or email. Written
submissions, which must be signed and dated, must be directed to Tray Wood, General Counsel,
legal@sos.la.gov, Department of State, P.O. Box 94125, Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70804-9125
and must be received no later than 4:30 p.m. on January 3, 2025.

The anticipated effective date for the proposed Rule is subject to completion of the
Administrative Procedure Act process.
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